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November 25, 2023

Dear Providers,

Quality Plan Administrators has been providing the total successful support for
the Vision benefits for the employees of the District of Columbia for more than two
decades. During this time we have contributed to, and shared in the benefits of their
significant growth that progressively increased from approximately eighteen thousand
(18,000) to twenty-five thousand (25,000) enrollees and approximately twenty-three
thousand (23,000) dependents.

We regret to inform you that as of December 31, 2023 our company will no
longer be contracted by the Government of the District of Columbia to provide the
myriad of services associated with the vision care program.

All approved services performed up through December 31* of this year will be
analyzed, and adjudicated as per our written agreement by QPA. We anticipate
performing these services in a timely manner. We urge-you to submit all claims as
soon as treatment is rendered and no later than January 30, 2024.

Our company shall not be responsible for services, inquires, complaints etc.
regarding your vision care for services performed after December 31, 2023.

Please be assured that we will continue to give you and the community that we
have served faithfully, the same support.

We fully intend to maintain our relationship with our network as we explore
other avenues related to Health Care opportunities. We remain, the people that we
serve.

Very best wishes

"ﬁ»ﬂw

Alphonzo L. Davidson, Sr., DDS, President
ALD: bas

Dental Plans ¢ Optical Plans * Health Care Administration
Quality Dental Plans, Inc. is a subsidiaty of Quality Plan Administrators, Inc.
From Toll Area Only 1 (800) 900-4112



